
Lisa Smith 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022 3:05 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00365-2022 

Subject: FW: Docket #20200226-SU Proposed sewer project for Little Gasperilla island 

Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20200226. 

Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Randy Simmons <simmonsrandy77@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 2:32 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Randy Simmons <simmonsrandy77@gmail.com> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU Proposed sewer project for Little Gasperilla island 

Commissioners and Clerk of the public service commission, 
My name is Randy Simmons, I am a current owner of 8230 little Gasperilla Island, I am sending you this 

email in opposition to the proposed sewer project and Formally requesting that the PSC deny EUs request for 
waste water service. There are many reasons for this request .below are just a few. Not a comprehensive list 
1. EU has not Secured/ Purchases the necessary right of way for the project as a portion of my property would 
be necessary to complete the project EU DOES NOT HAVE RIGHT OF WAY to install infrastructure needed 
for this project. 
2.I currently my property has a well functioning septic system that is a very low to NO impact to the 
environment and don' t feel that this project is justified, additionally if it were to go through I feel I should be 
grandfathered in and not required to hook up to the system at the proposed exorbitant cost. 
3. It has not been determined that EU has the financial ability to handle such a project and I feel that this project 
should be performed by Charlotte County to ensure system is up to standards if we are forced to go on a sewer 
system. 
4 it is in question rather EU has the technical expertise to perform the construction and oversight of a project 
such as this SINCE THEY HA VE ZERO experience and have not Installed a system anywhere else 
comparatively. Additionally I don 't feel that EU can provide a system that is affordable to the owners of 
property on Little Gasparilla island. 

Thank you for you consideration in these matters as I request that the proposal be denied 
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           Randy Simmons  
           E-mail simmonsrandy77@gmail.com  
           Cell   812-310-4125    




